
I Oppose this Bill. 
Oregonians cannot afford to be burdened by this Bad Bill. HB 2020 will increase costs of living 
for all Oregonians across the board! 
All business in Oregon Will be penalized and jobs will be lost. 
This law will generate, through theft, approx. 600 million dollars for the 'state' with Zero 
accountability as to allocation. 
The Director of Oregon State University Climate Change Research Institute has stated that this 
bill would have as much as.... no impact on Global Climate. 
 
All Oregonians, as a whole, love our state and our environment. This Bad Bill will harm ALL 
Oregonians with needless expense. The state has not made clear how this will be 
implemented...IE: No Oversight! 
The State has Zero legal authority to change, by this bill, the economic climate in OUR State! 
We as a people have suffered long enough with the destruction of OUR logging, Farming and 
Fishing industries being destroyed...with help from those which where HIRED to represent US! 
 
These are Associations which OPPOSE this Bad Bill. 
Ash Grove cement 
Or. Cattlemen's Assoc. 
Or. Hop growers Assoc. 
Jubitz Corp. 
Or. Assoc. of Nurseries 
NW Natural Gas 
Or. Family Farm Assoc. 
Or. Trucking Assoc. 
Georgia Pacific Wuana Pulp Mill 
All Oregon Agriculture 
Or. Small Business Assoc. 
We the People OPPOSE this BAD BILL.  
Please..for all of Us...Trash this attempt at OUR Destruction. 
Thank You. 
John C. Kubik 
Medford, Oregon 
 


